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To:  Public Infrastructure Committee  
 
From:  Greg Minikel, Engineering Division Manager  
 
Date:    September 26, 2019 
 
Re: Item #19-1062  Broadway and Rapids Rd. Intersection.  
 
 
Dr. Harold Just who resides at 4704 Broadway Street has requested the City to look at 
changing signal timing or sequencing at this intersection.  
 
Attached is a copy of the letter from Dr. Harold Just with his request for City assistance. 
 
The City recently (Sept. 13th) repainted the pavement markings on all three legs of the 
intersection.  This will certainly help drivers know that it is a left turn lane only.  In addition, 
we are looking at installing a new LED blinking light ($1,800) on the Left Turn Only sign that 
is mounted on the overhead sign structure.  We hope that this flashing sign will get the 
attention of out of area drivers so that they realize it is a turn lane only.  
 
I am recommending the Committee to place this document on file.  
 


